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CHAIRWOMAN ROSENWORCEL STATEMENT ON SENATE 
CONFIRMATION OF ANNA GOMEZ

  -- 
WASHINGTON, September 7, 2023—Federal Communications Commission Chairwoman 
Jessica Rosenworcel issued the following statement today on U.S. Senate confirmation of Anna 
Gomez to serve a five-year term as an FCC commissioner: 

“Congratulations to Anna Gomez on her confirmation by the United States Senate.  I look 
forward to welcoming her to the Commission.  Anna brings with her a wealth of 
telecommunications experience, a substantial record of public service, and a history of working 
to ensure the United States stays on the cutting edge of keeping us all connected.  Her 
international expertise will be a real asset to the agency.  I look forward to working with her to 
advance the agency’s mission to ensure the benefits of modern communications reach 
everyone, everywhere and that the United States can continue to lead in the digital age.”
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This is an unofficial announcement of Commission action.  Release of the full text of a Commission order constitutes official 
action.  See MCI v. FCC, 515 F.2d 385 (D.C. Cir. 1974).


